Our April 6th meeting has been cancelled due to the current restrictions for the Covid-19 pandemic. However, I would like to invite all of our members to join me for an interactive remote demonstration (IRD). If you have a computer, laptop, tablet or smart phone, you can join in! We will be having a short business meeting, a show and tell, and I will be demonstrating how I make the spiralized pendants that my wife and daughters love.

Watch your email for an invitation to join a test meeting on Monday, March 30 and/or Thursday, April 2, from 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm for an open test meeting. This is to make sure you have the software loaded and can get into the meeting. It will be helpful if you have a video camera and microphone hooked up to your computer. Smart phones and tablets tend to have these built in. Many laptop computers do too. These two tests will give you a chance to try all of this out so you are ready for our April 6th meeting!